
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Haltiwanger, Katherine (katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc.gov) <katherinehaltiwanger@gov.sc

Date: 8/5/2015 3:16:24 PM
Subject: Flag Emails

Attachments: FW: Flag Lowering.eml
FW:.eml
FW: Half-staff Flag Observance.eml

Haiti - Just as an FYI. Attached are emails I received from Austin on Monday regarding the lowering of the flag. 
I have not spoken to Nolan or Cynthia about the flag. I spoke with Paul on Monday about Statehouse grounds 
requests but not the flag.
Hope this helps.
Thank you,
Katherine
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